
Every Wednesday is “Khadi Day” and 

the university will hold the General 

Assembly, where all the students and 

staff will be seen in khadi outfits. The 

students and faculty dress in Khadi 

outfits to encourage the khadi industry 

and weavers and to promote the 

Swadeshi concept. This initiative is a 

part of the 75th year celebration of our 

Independence. 


